LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
March 27, 2023

TO: Honorable Tracy O. King, Chair, House Committee on Natural Resources

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3059 by King, Tracy O. (Relating to fees charged by a groundwater conservation district;
authorizing an increase in the rate of a fee.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

The bill's provisions could result in increased revenue for groundwater conservation districts that export water
and increased costs for other units of local government that import water.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts
LBB Staff: JMc, KDw, BC, DPE
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